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Dear Parents 

 

Calling all green thumbs from the Green Brigade at Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan! 

In honour of Environment Day on June 5, 2024- Wednesday, we're hosting a school-wide tree planting activity! 

Students from Mont I – Grade V and Grades IX & X: We invite you to participate by bringing a sapling of either 
Hibiscus or Bougainvillea (pink or white) to plant on school grounds. 

Become a plant hero by bringing a sapling of either a Hibiscus or a Bougainvillea (pink or white) to school. 

Why these leafy recruits only? ️ 

 Hibiscus: These flowering champions thrive in our climate, attracting beautiful butterflies with their vibrant 
blooms. 

 Bougainvillea: Let’s ️not ️go ️by ️our delicate looks! Bougainvilleas are tough survivors, adding a splash of colour 
with their stunning bracts (those colourful papery parts around the tiny flowers). 

By working together, we'll be creating a vibrant habitat for pollinators, cleaning our air, and beautifying our 
school. It's a chance to witness the magic of nature first-hand and leave a lasting legacy for future students. 

So, are you ready to join the Sprout Squad and be a plant hero?  

Let's celebrate Environment Day by making our schoolyard a place where nature thrives! 

Warm regards, 

Sincerely, 
 

For Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan, Pune 

 

Ruchi Masih 

Principal 

  

 

For any queries please email: 

feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org 

mailto:feedback.bavdhan@ryaninternationalacademy.org

